
 
 

 

 

SANDOVAL COUNTY ETHICS BOARD  

NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING FOR  

JULY 29, 2021 AT 4:00 P.M. 
 

 
 

 

The Sandoval County Ethics Board hereby gives notice that the Ethics Board meeting 

will be cancelled on Thursday, July 29, 2021 at 4:00 p.m. in the Sandoval County 

Commission Chambers, County Administration Building, 1500 Idalia Road, 

Bernalillo, NM. The Board will provide notice of the rescheduled date for its next 

meeting as soon as it is available. 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES: 

If you have any questions or need accommodations to access the internet please 

contact the County Attorney’s Office at (505) 867-7507 as soon as possible. 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted June 26, 2021 
 

 


